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MINISTRY OF LABOUR

|

PRESS RELEASE

RELEASE OF TEVET EXAMINATION RESULTS

FOR THE JULY 2024 SERIES

The Ministry of Labour is pleased to announce the Release of Results for the July

2024 TEVET examination series as follows:

Level 1 Results

Out of 1156 candidates who sat for Level 1 examinations in the July 2024
Series, 666 candidates passed representing a 58% pass rate. Out of 760 male
candidates who sat for these examinations, 401 passed representing 53% pass rate for
males. Out of 396 female candidates who sat for these examinations, 265 passed
representing a 67% pass rate for females.

Level 2 Results

Out of 629 candidates who sat for Level 2 examinations in the July 2024 series,
288 candidates passed representing a 46% pass rate. Out of 459 male candidates who
sat for these examinations, 204 passed representing 44% pass rate for males. Out of
170 female candidates who sat for these examinations, 84 passed representing a 49%

pass rate for females.
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Level 3 Results

Out of 2083 candidates who sat for Level 3 examinations in the July 2024
series, 1326 candidates passed representing a 64% pass rate. Out of 1476 male
candidates who sat for these examinations, 962 passed representing 65% pass rate
for males. Out of 607 female candidates who sat for these examinations, 364 passed
representing 60% pass rate for females.

Level 4 Results

Out of 15 candidates who sat for Level 4 (Diploma) examinations in the July
2024 series, 6 candidates passed representing a 40% pass rate. Out of 9 male
candidates who sat for these examinations, 4 passed representing 44% pass rate for

males. Out of 6 female candidates who sat for these examinations, 2 passed
representing 33% pass rate for females.

Results have already been dispatched to technical colleges that administered
these examinations. Candidates are requested to enquire about results through their

respective colleges only. Receiving of queries regarding these results shall close on
13" December 2024. No query shall be received beyond this date.

Candidates who have not passed in these examinations are encouraged to
retake the failed papers in the forthcoming July 2025 examination series. Candidates

are not allowed to proceed in taking a higher level examination before passing the
lower level examination.

For more information and clarifications, please contact the Ministry’s Public
Relation Officer through 0992033333 or nellie.kanyemba@labour.gov.mw.

-
Chikondano Mussa

@ SECRETARY FOR LABOUR
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